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THE EUROPEAN CATHOLIC CHARISMATIC RENEWAL INFO-LETTER (Euccril)
In this issue: Flyer with prayers for the Pentecost novena
Dear readers of Euccril,

Please find attached a very good flyer that Kim Kollins sent me. It is from Seattle. 

Perhaps you could send it out to others; to print and pray it. 

Let us be creative and above all: 

pray the novena during this season of grace. 

Michelle Moran

The text of the attached flyer was for the bigger part also in Euccril 131, both French and English
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